
Dear Council 

Please note I refer to the above application and submit my concerns regarding parking in this new application for 
additional units in the area.

As it is we have parking issues with boats and trailers in the street and patrons from the Newport Arms using 
Queens Parade.

Complaints have already been issued to council regard the footpath and limited parking for residents due to the 
Newport Arms and Boats and trailers and left in Queens Parade.

This development will escalate the problems of parking for residents.

Please note our objections.

Thank you      

Lisa Butler

Executive Assistant | Health Infrastructure 
Level 14, 77 Pacific Highway, North Sydney NSW 2060 | PO Box 1060, North Sydney NSW 2059 
Tel. 02 9978 5415 | Fax. 02 8904 1377 | Lisa.Butler@health.nsw.gov.au
www.hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily 
the views of NSW Health or any of its entities.

Sent: 3/12/2019 3:37:53 PM
Subject: DA Application DA2019/1280 Queens Parade
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